
 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

  
 

Warwickshire School Health 
Please find attached a health and wellbeing update from our school nurse team.  
 
 
Warwickshire Educational Psychology Service – Telephone Support 
Please find attached information on a telephone support service for parents/carers from Warwickshire 
Educational Psychology Service. 
  
 

Free Online Courses for Parents 
Warwickshire County Council is providing free online courses for parents. Want to know 
more about the way your teenager’s brain works? Want to understand more about your 
child? These are tried and tested courses created in the NHS. Go to:  
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/parentguides, select which course you are interested in and 
use the access code BEAR.  
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Exciting Opportunity for KS4 More-Able Mathematicians (Online Lecture) 
Dr Sophie Carr is the founder of Bays Consulting.  She’s always liked playing with Lego 
which turned into a fascination with aeroplanes – and the start of her career.  After training 
as an engineer, Sophie gained a PhD in Bayesian Belief Networks and has worked in 
analytics ever since, or to put it another way Sophie has made a living out of finding 
patterns. This year Dr Sophie was named the World's Most Interesting Mathematician 2019 
in an online competition which saw 16 mathematicians from across the world pitch against 
each other explaining how fun, interesting and relevant Maths is. 
 
She delivered a lecture which you can view online (see details below). As you will see below, 
it is particularly suitable for students studying A-Level Maths and advanced GCSE Maths 
students. 
  
We are now able to share Dr Sophie Carr’s lecture via the below link. 
 
To view the pre-recorded lecture please visit: 
https://bham.cloud.panopto.eu/Panopto/Pages/Viewer.aspx?id=0d218e52-195a-4f51-a4ee-
ab9200a12753. Captions are available on the platform, and you will find attached a 
transcript for accessibility purposes. Unfortunately the audio distorts at certain points in the 
recording so I would recommend using the captions option. 
  
This link will be available until Monday 11th May after which, it will no longer be live. 
 
At the end of the talk Dr Sophie Carr invites follow up questions by email, so please do get in 
touch if you have further questions on the topic. Any feedback or comments can be sent to 
mathsoutreach@contacts.bham.ac.uk. 
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